

PO Box 11, County Hall, Chelmsford, CM1 1LX Registered Charity Number 1111200

August 2018

PRESS RELEASE

During the last 12 months the Stansted Airport Community Trust awarded capital grants to the value of £106,641 to a wide variety of organisations within a ten-mile radius of Stansted Airport.

If you think that your organisation (this could be a church, village hall or a sports club) qualifies and could benefit from some additional funding of up to £2,000 to help with a project that you have in mind, then please contact SACT, PO Box 11, County Hall, Chelmsford, CM1 1LX or email cllr.susan.barker@essex.gov.uk for an application form or advice.

The closing date for the next round of applications is 7 October 2018.



1918 - 2018



In addition to our normal funding round, applications* from Parish Councils or Community Organisations seeking funding for 2018 commemorative events will be considered separately.

Any funds given, up to a maximum of £250 are to be used for cleaning, restoration, planting, any plaque or display for permanent memorials.

We look forward to hearing about your exciting projects.

The Trust does not fund projects for parish councils, (except for 2018 commemorative projects as above) or individuals and does not grant money for completed projects.

*This is an informal application – a simple email together with a quote for your project will suffice. Applications will be considered up to 31 October, 2018.

For further details contact:

Cllr Susan Barker, Chairman Stansted Airport Community Trust

Tel: 01245 231250 / Email: cllr.susan.barker@essex.gov.uk